## NEENAH JOINT SCHOOL DISTRICT Board of Education

August 10, 2010

The special meeting of the Board of Education was held in the Board room of the Administration Building on Tuesday, August 10, 2010.

President Scott Thompson called the meeting to order at 6:01 p.m. and ascertained that the meeting had been properly noticed on the District's web site and at each of the school buildings. Board members Betsy Ellenberger (excused at 7:39 p.m.), Christine Grunwald, Peter Kaul, Christopher Kunz, John Lehman, Larry Lewis, Jeff Spoehr, Scott Thompson, and Colleen Zuro-White (arrived at 6:03 p.m.) were in attendance along with District Administrator Mary Pfeiffer. Christine Smith from Baker Tilly was also in attendance.

Christine Smith gave a PowerPoint presentation of an overview of their review of the District thus far. She presented several items that Baker Tilly had assessed as possible areas of review for the District.

Much discussion was held regarding the report. No action was taken as the report is still being compiled. It was announced that select staff and community members would also be shown the overview tomorrow, August 11, 2010 in keeping with the District's goal of transparency.

Motion to adjourn the special meeting was made by Larry Lewis, seconded by Christine Grunwald, and carried by unanimous vote. The meeting adjourned at 8:19 p.m.

Jeff Spoehr, Board Clerk.